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2023 
Officers and Board Members 

President 

 Ron Herman   (2022-2024) 

Vice President 

 Steve Heinemann   (2023-2025) 

Secretary 

 E. Linda Uebele   (2023-2025) 

Treasurer 

 Jim Young   (2022-2024) 

Board Members 

 Nic Gengler   (2023-2025) 

 Jerry Oestereich   (2022-2024) 

 Bob Schumann   (2022-2024) 

 Dennis Wagner   (2023-2025) 

 Jim Young (2)   (2022-2024) 

 

Newsletter Editor / Board Member at Large 

 Bob Merner 

Webpage Coordinator 

 Steve Heinemann 

Facebook Coordinator 

 Sarah Ksicinski 

Club Activity Committee 

Jim Young (2) 

Dennis Wagner 

Al Schultz 

Victor Perugini 

Member Dues 
Membership dues are $40.00 per year. 

Dues are due on February 15 of each year. 

Members receive a 50% discount on dues by 

working a minimum 4 hours for the club 

throughout the year.  

Members who have not paid their dues by the 

due date will not receive credit for hours 

worked and will have their name removed 

from the club roster. 

Club Cars at the 
Waukesha Christmas 

Parade 
Bob Merner Whippet  
Dennis Wagner with daughter Kelley Corvette 

Waukesha turned out to see the parade, 
the weather was perfect for a parade 
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Waukesha Old Car Club Meeting Highlights 

October 14, 2023 

 

The meeting was called to order by President, Ron Herman at 7:35 with 18 members in attendance. Attendance was 

down as the Packers were playing that night. There were no new members or guests. 

The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance.    The Officers and Board Members were introduced 

Presidents Report:  

• Ron Herman began his report by saying that the Picnic and Auction went well. The weather was good and there 

was a good turnout of members. Plenty of food and plenty of STUFF to be auctioned off. Thanks to Bob Boehnen, 

Dan Calvano and Bob Kelley for running the auction, and thanks to Tom Garibaldi and crew to cooking the meat. 

• At the December meeting we will be voting for the positions of President, Treasurer and for three board members 

for a two year term.  

• We will be voting on a by-law change to remove the word OLD from the Club name in an attempt to attract more 

younger members. 

• We will be voting on a by-law change to the wording of Article 7 to be able to have raffles at the car show.  The 

wording needs to say that our purpose is to help community groups. 

Vice Presidents Report: 

• The vice-president is collecting dues. If you worked 4 hours for the club you dues are $20. 

Secretary’s Report: 

• Linda Uebele read the minutes from the September meeting. The minutes were accepted as presented. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• There was no Treasurer’s report given. 

• A audit committee was formed to audit the treasurer. The committee consists of Tom Garibaldi, Ron Wichinski and 

Sue Brand. A date for the audit has not been set. 

Sunshine Committee 

• Judy Sodemann reported that Dan Calvano was in the hospital for his shoulder and blood clots. A card was sent. 

Old Business 

• Bob Merner is looking for member cars to be featured in the Spark and Sputter.  

New Business 

• At the December meeting the club will be voting on Officers and Board members, investing club funds, modifying 

the club name and an amendment to the by-laws to allow the club to have raffles. 

The meeting adjourned  at 8:30pm 
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Waukesha Old Car Club Meeting Highlights 

November 13, 2023 

The meeting was called to order by President, Ron Herman. 

The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

The Officers and Board Members were introduced. There was one new member. He was introduced and welcomed. 

Presidents Report:  

Ron Herman reviewed what was discussed at the Board meeting.  

• With regard to changing of the club name , dropping the word OLD, many of the members oppose it. Ron has 

contacted other clubs and learned that they all are also having a difficult time attracting younger members. 

• In the new year the club will look into investing some of the club funds into a higher earning account. How much 

will be invested and where will be determined. 

• At the December meeting there will be a vote to modify the wording of Article 7 to allow the club to hold raffles at 

the car show and other activities. 

Vice Presidents Report: 

• Thanks to all the members who donated items for the food pantry and contributed to the “pass the can”. 

• The Waukesha Christmas Parade will be December 3. Our position is #28. 

• Ron Wichinski is planning the Appreciation Banquet, with the help of Steve Heinemann. The tentative date is 

sometime in March. 

• Steve is collecting dues. Paying by check is preferable for easier record keeping . Cash also works. 

Secretary’s Report: 

• Linda Uebele read the minutes from the October meeting. The minutes were accepted as presented. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• Jim Young gave a report of income and expenses for the month of October. The reports was accepted as 

presented.  

Sunshine Committee 

• Judy Sodemann reported that Jerry Congemi had open heart surgery and Ron Wichinski had a knee replacement. 

 Old Business 

• The activities committee is looking for ideas  

New Business 

• Jim Young (1) has accepted a nomination for Treasurer and Ron Herman has accepted a nomination for President. 

The meeting adjourned  at 8:11pm 
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This space available 

Advertise your business here 
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Boucher 

Automotive 

Group 

2023 Car Show 

T-shirt Sponsor 
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PO Box 645 

Waukesha, WI 53187 

58th Annual Greater Milwaukee Area Winter Swap Meet 

February 25, 2024 

General admission $8.00   12 and under free 

Washington County Fair Grounds 

3000 County Hwy PV (Pleasant Valley Road)  West Bend, WI  53095 

Sponsored by  

Wisconsin Chapter Model A Ford Club 


